As your constituent, I’m writing to ask you to urgently tell the Government to abandon its dangerous plans to retrospectively change the student loan system, and to join the campaign against this proposal.

The Government wants to freeze the repayment threshold at £21,000 – even though students were told they would be uprated with average earnings from April 2017. This means students who started university since 2012 will pay more back than they’d legitimately planned on. Effectively, their loans will have their T&Cs written after they’ve taken them out.

This is outrageous, it is unfair, and it should not be allowed to happen. Not only will it be against natural justice for all who have these loans, it will kill faith in the system for a whole generation of new students. How can you make a decision on whether university is worth it, if a future government will pull the rug from under your feet?
[bookmark: _GoBack]
As my MP, I am calling on you to join the campaign to #StopStudentLoanUTurn. The Government must change its mind.

Yours sincerely, ENTER YOUR NAME HERE
ENTER YOUR ADDRESS HERE, SO YOUR MP KNOWS YOU’RE THEIR CONSTITUENT

